
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers 
 
From:   Ruth Watson, Chief Operating Officer  
   
Re:   Gold Coast Health Plan’s New Address 
 
Date:  April 4, 2014 
 
 
 
This notice is to inform you that Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) is relocating its headquarters to 

Camarillo, Calif., on April 7, 2014.  As one of Gold Coast Health Plan’s trusted providers, we are 

providing you with this change of address notification. The new physical address for Gold Coast 

Health Plan will be: 

 

Gold Coast Health Plan 
711 E. Daily Drive 
Suite 106 
Camarillo, CA 93010-6082 
 

Please update your records to reflect this new change of address for Gold Coast Health Plan.  

 

Note: Post Office Boxes remain the same: 

 

Gold Coast Health Plan  
Attn: Claims  
P.O. Box 9152  
Oxnard, CA 93031-9152  
 
 
Click here to access additional contact information for Gold Coast Health Plan. 

Gold Coast Health Plan  
Attn: Grievances  
P.O. Box 9176  
Oxnard, CA 93031-9176  

Gold Coast Health Plan  
Attn: Correspondence  
P.O. Box 9153  
Oxnard, CA 93031-9153  

https://www.goldcoasthealthplan.org/contact-us.aspx

